 

Don Hubin:


The Sciences subcommittee of the Committee on Curriculum and Instruction met to discuss GEC status for the proposed new courses ASC 230 and 230E.   While the committee approved the course in principle, two questions/ concerns were expressed that we felt needed response before we sent it forward.  First, the committee felt that the diversity in content of possible iterations of the course made it difficult to provide blanket GE approval.   One recommendation was that we provide GE approval for the course syllabus as submitted (for this iteration of the course) but request that the proposal be resubmitted each time it is offered with a different syllabus.  Another suggestion was that a more general syllabus be prepared that would reflect content consistent throughout each iteration of the course.  I’ll add that this issue is not specific to this course: courses with varying content typically are not granted GE status.

Second, we’d like a bit more information about the assessment plan, specifically including information about the process: how will the information be used? Who will look at it and how will that information be incorporated into future revisions of the course?  What feedback mechanism will be in place to make use of assessment information?

If you could address these two concerns we will be happy to forward the proposal to the full CCI with recommendation for approval.


Thank you very much, and if I you have any questions about the committees deliberations, let me know.

Jim Fredal

Associate Professor

Department of English

fredal.1@osu.edu
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